
Dear all,  

William’s mum (Mel) has emailed me with a terrific idea: 

‘William is really missing seeing his friends and I wonder if it would 

be possible to have Skype chats for some of the Red Oaks? As I’m 

working from home now for the foreseeable future I’d be happy to 

arrange them if you think anyone would be interested.’ 

 

Her email address is mjloguewriter@outlook.com and she has kindly 

offered to set up a group for anyone that is interested.  If you 

would like to take part please contact Mel via her email. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs James  
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